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Several hotels run by the Spanish company Melia in Cuba are among the nominees for this
year's World Travel Awards (WTA), the firm said in a communiqué.

The report adds that the 27th edition of the WTA, which are considered the Oscars of the world
tourism industry, includes six establishments run by Melia Cuba.

In the Cuba's Leading Hotel 2020 category are the hotels Melia Cayo Coco and Melia Cohiba,
both five-star establishments.

The Melia Cohiba Hotel is also nominated in the Cuba's Leading Hotel Suite 2020.

As a maximum expression of the All Inclusive modality in Melia Cuba, the hotels Paradisus Rio
de Oro, Paradisus Varadero and Paradisus Princesa del Mar are nominated in the Cuba's
Leading Resort 2020 category, along with the Melia Las Dunas Hotel on Cayo Santa Maria.

Every year, the WTA acknowledge the excellence of the international tourism industry. These
awards are the most famous in the travel and tourism sector.

The voting to choose the winners will continue until January 10, 2020 at 
https://www.worldtravelawards.com/nominees/2020/cuba.  
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